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Extension of Banking Facilities – 2 year term debt 

Pulse Health Limited (ASX : PHG) has today announced it has signed an Agreement for 
Extension of its Banking Facilities with its principal financier, National Australia Bank Limited 
(NAB). 

PHG advises that its term debt has been extended until 31 December 2013, a two year 
extension from its previous expiry (which was extended until 20 January 2012) of 31 
December 2011.   

As part of the renewal process, the company agreed to repay an additional $0.2m in term 
debt (from internally generated cash flow) and will increase its monthly amortisation from 
$40,000 per month to $60,000 per month from 1 July 2012 and $80,000 per month from 1 
July 2013. 

This is the first time since 2008 that the company has executed a term debt facility for a 
period greater than 12 months and demonstrates the continued improvement in EBITDA and 
the PHG Balance Sheet.  

For more information contact: 
Mr. Justin Matthews      
CEO        
Pulse Health Limited      
Tel: +61 2 9215 8900     
 
For more information of Pulse Health please visit www.pulsehealth.net.au 
 


